
 

 

 

Weather conditions in Antwerp 
 

Dear partner, 
  
Due to the bad weather conditions (heavy fog), operations have been suspended on 
Antwerp harbour. Weather forecasts are indicating the same situation for upcoming 
hours/shifts, which forces us to suspend barge operations furthermore until Saturday 
15/01/2022 – 14h00. 

 
In case conditions allow us to resume waterside operations, we will do our utmost to order 
calls earlier and will communicate again as soon as possible. 
  
Thanks for your understanding. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your customer service 
representative. 

Your HGK LOGISTICS AND INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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